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We have heard from some club 
members that they would like to 
see if we could change up the 

meeting locations.  We have an 
officer in the club looking into 
different venues that might be 
available to us.  Look for more 

information at this months 
meeting.  

Meeting

Locations



The NESS Express is a monthly newsletter for the members and 
landowners of the Northern Erie sno-seekers snowmobile club We 
are a 300+ member, non- profit club responsible for 120+ miles of 
state funded snowmobile trails located in the Erie, Niagara, and 

Genesee counties.  We meet monthly at a pre disclosed location.  
All members and interested parties are welcome to attend. Our 
meetings are always open to the public.  We encourage you to 

come see what we are all about. Our club & meetings are 
completely family oriented.  If you plan to join us for a meeting, 

come hungry !  The club buys wings & fries for all who attend !  For 
more information, or if you wish to contact us, snoseekers.com, or 

(716)741-NESS or snoseekers@yahoo.com

Snowmobile Club Newsletter
The NESS Express

Created & Edited By:
Ron Dawydko

NESS Express 
Sponsorship Rates 

Circulation to: 300+ members & 300+ Landowners
Prices are for 12 monthly newsletters 
contact Ron for a lame-ass sales pitch, or further 
details cell / txt: 622-8121 or snoseekers@yahoo.com

1/8 Page Ad  $75
1/4 Page Ad  $95
1/2 Page Ad  $135
Full Page Ad  $190
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President: Andy Braunscheidel
Vice President: Jake Jurek 
Secretary: Ron Dawydko
Treasurer: Rich McNamara
Sergeant of Arms: Jeff Glassman
Trail Coordinator: Jake Kelkenberg
Board Member: Jake Anderson
Board Member: Kyle Anderson
Board Member: Kevin Gaik 
Board Member: Earl Schmidt 
Board Member: Dave Linneborn
Board Member: Paul Winkowski
Board Member: Luke Anderson

Committees
Legal Committee: Al W.
Emergency Response: (OPEN)
Marketing & AD: (OPEN)
Fundraising: (OPEN)
Social & Public Relations: (open)
Membership: Rich M.
Groomer & Equipment: Ron D.
Trails & Landowners: (OPEN)
Trail Guides: (OPEN)
Newsletter: Ron D.
Social Media: Ron D.
Apparel: Andrea D.
Safety & Education: (OPEN)
Vintage Chapter: Kevin G.
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Trails OPEN…CLOSED…Trails CONDITIONS…
The ONLY place to get OFFICIAL 100% accurate NESS trail information 
Don’t ASSUME anything…
Don’t TRUST what your buddies tell you…
Don’t FOLLOW fresh tracks in the snow as an excuse…
- $250 fine for riding on a closed trail & on the spot impoundment -

www.snoseekers.com
or

NYSSA interactive trail map

Well, hello there…. Is this your first edition of the NESS Express ?  …If it is, 
welcome aboard.  Let me take a moment to say thanks for joining NESS, and 
becoming a part of our club.  Maybe you were a member years and years ago, but 
haven’t had a reason to pull that sled out from the back corner of your garage, 
until this year.  Or maybe you joined us for our annual vintage sled show at 
Akron Acres, and you picked up a membership application there.  You might 
have just been out for a nice ride, and passed through our trail system, and 
decided to join our club.  However you got here, we are glad to have you a part of 
our club.  You couldn’t have picked a better time to join, we are smack dab in the 
middle of the best snowmobiling season WNY (and pretty much all of NYS) has 
seen in 20+ years.   With our membership over 370, rest assured your in good 
company.  Joining is the very important first step, to continue to propel our club 
to move forward improving existing trails, creating new ones and creating social 
opportunities.  Consider taking the next step, become a contributor, not just a 
member.  There is a long list of things our club never gets a chance to do every 
year, just because we don’t have the volunteers. There are chairperson positions 
that go unfilled every year such as fundraising, youth safety course & social 
activities.    We look forward to hearing from you !   



February 24th.
at:

Inn
The

(716)542-2424

Niagara County’s sledders lounge 
Where great food & cold drinks meet up with long time friends 

~The Criswell’s are your hosts~

Dine in & Take Out 

Friday’s Fish Fry’s till 9pm  * Full dinners till 10pm  * Fryer food till close 

Find us on Facebook ..or.. better yet..get off your phone 
and come visit us…

Inn
Wolcottsville 

7:30pm

Our February meeting starts 
the election of officers 
process.  At our February 
meeting we will be 
entertaining nominations for 
all officer positions and the 
the 4 open Board Of 
Directors positions.  If you 
think you might be interested, 
but you have questions, such 
as what your responsibilitys 
would be, or anything about 
the position your interested 
in, we will discuss everything 
at this months meeting.  If 
you can’t make the meeting, 
reach out to us, email, txt, or 
give any of us a call, we 
would be glad to answer your 
questions.  We look forward 
to seeing some new faces 
come forward, to become 
part of the officers & BOD.  
The most common excuse 
we hear is “I don’t have the 
time to make the 
commitment”.  We all have 
families & work.  We know 
your thoughts and fears.  
Becoming an officer is a 
great opportunity to work to 
shape the future of the club.  

…As this this edition of the NESS Express goes to press, details are just starting 
to filter in on this years Vintage Snow, look for full coverage in next months 
newsletter.  It was another near perfect day for the event, with plenty of snow, 
and open trails for everyone to enjoy the show !  Keep posted for further details.

Come hungry, the club provides wings 
& fries for everyone who attends.  Last 
months meeting we saw some new 
faces, new members, girlfriends & 
wives.  It was a great showing, and a 
great opportunity to ride to a meeting!  



Northern Erie Sno-Seekers 
Membership Application 

Voucher #
____________________

Date:________________

Check #______________

Cash:________________

Total Amount 
 $___________________

Club Admin 
Initials:_______________

2021-2022 Season
Memberships run from April 1 to March 31, this coincides with 
NYSSA memberships & vouchers 

Name(s):_________________________________________________

Address:_________________________________________________

City / Town:_________________State:_______ Zip:_______________

Phone #:(___)_____________  Club Text Messages: Yes___  No ___

email:____________________________________________________

* All memberships include $5 NYSSA membership.  If you’re already a NYSSA member from another 
club, deduct $5 from membership, please list club name here:________________________________

__ New Member
__ Renewal
__ Landowner (on trail, single only)
___ Single Membership $30.00  
___ Family Membership $35.00 
(includes spouse & children 
under 17)
__ Groomer House Donation $_________
__ Groomer Fuel Donation $_________
__ Other Club Donation $__________
__ NYSSA “Trail Defender” $20 

Mail To: 
Northern Erie Sno-Seekers 
PO Box 167
Akron, NY 14001-0167

“WNY Trail Perfection” for 26+ years 

*Trail defender is a NYS dedicated fund to protect and 
acquire trails through legal and political actions*

NESS is a 100% volunteer, 501(C)3 not-for-profit organization, that relies on member support to 
make our club a success.  Everyone has something they can contribute, and any assistance is 
greatly appreciated.  Please don’t just JOIN…. instead CONTRIBUTE, to keep our club awesome!
snoseekers.com  email: snoseekers@yahoo.com  Phone: (716) 741-NESS (6377)

*Monthly meetings are held the last Thursday of every month, 
locations vary, please contact us for details.  
*Membership includes a monthly copy of the “NESS Express” our club 
newsletter.
*Membership acknowledges assumption of all risks associated with 
snowmobiling, it is also a release of liability, and waver of claim.

Signature:____________________________



Don’t miss advertising in a 
single edition of the NESS Express !!!  All sponsorships expire at the end of the 

year.  Don’t miss reaching out to our 700+ landowners & club members !!!  …
YES… by February of 2022 we are mailing out over 700 newsletters !!!  With our 
memberships up  over last year at this time, NEW members keep rolling in.   
Advertising rates are listed here in this edition, contact Ron for details and hop on 
board.  Ron cell / TxT: (716)622-8121  ~Thank You for your continued support~

Advertisers & Sponsors offset the cost of printing & 
mailing this newsletter.  Every dollar saved is another 

dollar we can spend on trails and groomer fuel.
I’m very glad to report that there have been very few 
problems, incidences & complaints in regards to 
snowmobilers staying on the marked trail and following the 
posted signage.  NESS trail captains pound in 3,000+ trail 
marker stakes, and hang close to 2,000 trail signs.  They do all that to keep you safe, protect our 
landowners property and remind snowmobilers to act respectful and responsible toward homeowners and 
landowners close to our trails.  As I crisscross our trails, in the groomers, and by way of snowmobile, I’ve 
been very impressed with everyone following the marked trail, and staying between the stakes.  In the most 
sensitive & dangerous sections of our trail system, where the NEXTERA workers are, there have been no 
issues or complaints.  We have weekly conversations with the folks at NEXTERA, and they have been very 
happy with the snowmobiles crossing their sections of trail.  In the fields where farmers have winter crops 
planted, snowmobiles have stayed on the marked trail, even though it’s not the most convenient route.  
Our biggest complaint, as always, NOISE…  Loud snowmobiles are an issue, like they are everywhere, but 
for NESS it goes beyond that.  Our trails pass through some very residential areas.  Please, please be 
mindful of your actions out on our trails.  How you ride, is a reflection on all snowmobilers.  As I’m sure 
your aware, there has been a SERIOUS crack down on altered & loud snowmobile exhaust, don’t be part 
of the problem that closes trails….  Be part of the solution to keep trails open, keep the stock exhaust in 
place on your sled, and be aware of your surroundings before you pin the throttle to the bars…  Save 
that for the wide open fields, where it’s much safer, and will not effect public relations.  ~Thank YOU~ 



** NEW **

Sponsor 



Near perfect NESS trails, and awesome 
weather, spurs impromptu social 
snowmobile gatherings !!!  Club member, 
landowner & world class “wiener” chef 
Brian, along with his brother & right-hand 
man (also our club president) Andy, threw 
together a last  minute NESS trail side 
wiener roast, complete with bonfire, 
condiments, kids activities & priceless 
entertainment.  With a BIG donations jar 
set up for NESS, we can’t thank these guys 
enough for taking the time to make a great 
day out on our trails even better !!!  We 

hope to see more of these type of “pop-up” events as we round the corner and head 
toward the finish line on this years trail riding. It also gives us something to aspire to do 
more of in the future !  Especially seeing how we didn’t even know we had a world class 
wiener chef in our ranks !!!  Another great reason to become more involved…

Groomer Training
With great snow, and great trails, comes great enthusiasm !!!  WNY has seen some of, if not the best trail 
conditions in 20+ years, and with that comes incredible amounts of groomer hours.  NESS has logged 
more groomer hours this season, than we have in the last 5 seasons COMBINED…  To keep trails flat and 
smooth, we need to keep fuel in the tanks, and drivers in the seats.  We, along with other surrounding 
clubs put the word out that we were in need of some new operators.  Our very own Sergeant of Arms, Jeff 
contacted Rick & Larry Engasser from the Cherry 
Creek Sno-Goers, and set up a groomer training 
certification class.  Hosted by none other than club 
members, and officer Andy & Jake at Akron Acres.  
Jeff had 60+ trainees attend from 8 counties.  We 
can’t thank Jeff, Andy, Jake, Rick & Larry for making 
this happen on such short notice.  Special extra 
thanks going out to Akron Acres once again, for 
allowing us to use their event center.  Akron Acres is 
an amazing event hosting site, for weddings, 
birthday parties, all kinds of summer or winter 
events, check ‘em out, you won’t be disappointed.  

akronacres.com










